
Sunset View Parents, 
  
Yesterday, Provo School District sent out information for both breakfast/lunch pick up 
and student device (Chromebook) pick up.  The information below is specific to the 
Sunset View community. 
  
BREAKFAST/LUNCH PICKUP 
  
Sunset View will provide breakfast and lunch starting tomorrow, March 16 ​th ​for 
free to all children ages 0-18.  We will have a drive up service as well as walk up grab 
and go service.  This will take place on the North side of the school by the cafeteria.  I 
ask that all cars enter through the Kindergarten Pickup entrance on the South East 
corner of the school.  School employees will be outside directing you.  (See Attached 
Map) 
  
Breakfast Pick up – 8:00 am to 9:00 am 
Lunch Pick up – 11:00 am to 12:00 pm 
 
CHROMEBOOK  PICKUP 
 
If your child needs to borrow a Chromebook, please contact our call center at 
801-373-2188 ​on Monday, March 16, between the hours of 12:00 p.m. and 8:00 p.m.  
Because of the large volume of calls, we are requesting that parents/guardians use the 
following call schedule based on the first letter of the last name of their student: 
 

·​ ​A - F​ 12:00 p.m. - 2:00 p.m. 
·​ ​G - M​ 2:00 p.m. - 4:00 p.m. 
·​ ​N - S​ 4:00 p.m. - 6:00 p.m. 
·​ ​T - Z​ 6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. 
 

Parents/Guardians will be asked the following questions when they call: 
·​Student Name(s) 
·​Student ID Number(s) or Lunch Number(s) 
·​Do you have access to the internet at home or where your student will be completing 
coursework? 
·​Do you currently have a computer or device at home? 
·​What is your neighborhood elementary school? 

 
Chromebooks will be distributed at Sunset View on ​Tuesday, March 17 ​ between the hours of 
12:00 p.m. and 8:00 p.m. Chromebooks must be picked up by a person who is 18 years or 



older. ​This will take place on the North side of the school by the auditorium/cafeteria.  I 
ask that all cars enter through the Kindergarten Pickup entrance on the South East 
corner of the school.  School employees will be outside directing you.  (See Attached 
Map) 

 
LEARNING MATERIAL PICKUP 
Teachers are working hard to create learning materials as well as online lessons. If your 
child is in need of learning materials, we will be in contact with you as soon as they are 
ready for pick up.  
 
I understand that you probably still have many questions.  If you need to contact the 
school, I ask that you wait until after 9:00 am tomorrow.  The school phone number is 
(801) 374-4950. 
 
Sincerely, 
Chris Chilcoat 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


